Travel agency boycotts Japan hotel
over history denials

China International Travel Service Limited announced on Wednesday that it
will end all business relations with a Japanese hotel chain which refused to
remove books from its guest rooms denying the Nanjing Massacre took place.

The official statement released by CITS, a State-owned enterprise, said that
APA Hotels’ actions had outraged all Chinese.

“After the news came out, we immediately removed APA Hotels from our website
so that no tourists could book that hotel through us,” said the statement.

“We have also asked our head office and all subsidiaries to check whether
they have business relations with the group. Any such business has to be
stopped immediately. We will not suggest the hotel group to our clients and
we will not run any of its advertisements either.”

At a news conference on Tuesday, Zhang Lizhong, spokesman for the China
National Tourism Administration, said APA Hotels’ actions were a blatant
provocation to Chinese tourists and had violated professional ethics.

Zhang said the administration has asked the whole industry to stop doing
business with APA Hotels, adding that they hope all Chinese tourists boycott
the chain.

On Dec 13, 1937, during the War of Resistance Against Japanese Aggression
(1937-45), the Japanese invaders captured Nanjing. Over the following six
weeks, they conducted a massacre where an estimated 300,000 people, including
children, were tortured, raped and murdered.
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